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Proposal for amendments to Schedule 4 to the 1958 Agreement
I.
Proposal
Paragraph 3., Section 3, amend to read:

“Section 3:
A four-digit An up to six-digit sequential number (with leading zeros as applicable). The sequence shall start from 0001.”
[Add a note after paragraph 4 to read:

“Note: 

Until implementation of Unique Identifier as mentioned in Schedule 5 and relevant revision of UN Regulations, as a derogation from the provisions of paragraph 3 above, the type approvals granted pursuant to UN Regulations Nos. [37, 90, 99, 117 and 128] may have numbers with other content and structure.”]
II.
Justification
1.
Paragraph 3, Section 3 allows the situation, when Contracting Parties in their national type approval numbering system presently may use up to six-digit sequential numbers. This proposal has been agreed by the Correspondence Group of experts.
2.
The note after paragraph 4 allows that the present type approval numbering system stipulated in UN Regulations Nos. 37, 90, 99, 117 and 128 to be not in line with the provisions of Schedule 4.
The square brackets are added to reflect on the position of EC. The IWG IWVTA may wish not to propose this amendment to WP.29 or to correct the list of UN Regulations. 
The IWG IWVTA also may wish to refer back to GRs responsible for the particular UN Regulations amonst listed above to assess if those could be amended to meet the provisions of Schedule 4. In that case the following action items could be suggested:
1) To request GRE (UN R 37, 99 and 128) GRRF (UN R 90 and 117), GRB (UN R 117) to review the mentioned UN Regulations to assess, if those could be amended to meet the provisions of Schedule 4.
2) To ask CPs about sharing with IWG IWVTA their experience of adapting the type approval numbering of the concerned UN Regulations to Schedule 4.
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